

National Sgt-at-Arms

3 August 2022

To: Johnny Baker - National Commandant, Marine Corps League

From: Lisa Solarczyk - Marine Corps League National Sgt-at-Arms

Sir Commandant:

The Sgt-at-Arms & Assistant Sgt-at-Arms: it's more than just standing at the hatches and distributing reports. It's "Team Work" with ensuring that the business meetings run very smoothy with little too no problems. They do an OUTSTANDING job from setting up the meeting room before the Conferences & Conventions begin to break down when the Conferences & Conventions are done.

Thank you to Sal Cenicacelaya, Gene Irvin & Don Bailey for your dedication and professionalism, and always being squared away. It is greatly appreciated.

I am looking forward to seeing everyone again in Daytona Beach.

It is an Honor & Privilege to serve you, Sir Commandant and the Marine Corps League, in this capacity as your National Sgt-at-Arms.

Stay safe and stay healthy. Semper Fidelis

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Solarczyk

Lisa Solarczyk

National Sgt-at-Arms